
General notes
ERRATUM

In August 1981, the Journal published an article on 'The diagnosis and surgical
management of olfactory neuroblastoma: The role of cranio-facial resection', by
P. Chapman, R. L. Carter and P. Clifford.

Unfortunately Figures 4-6 were printed in an incorrect sequence which is at
variance with the captions. The published Fig. 4 should be Fig. 6; Fig. 5 should be
Fig. 4; and Fig. 6 should be Fig. 5.

We apologise to the authors.

HISTORY OF OTOLARYNGOLOGY
THE second British meeting under the umbrella of the European Society of the
Study of the History of Otorhinolaryngology, will be held at the Institute of
Laryngology and Otology starting at 2.0 pm on Friday, 23 April, 1982.

Anyone wishing to contribute a paper or requiring further details for the
meeting, should contact Dr. S. D. G. Stephens at 309 Gray's Inn Road, London,
WC1.

FOURTEENTH GLASGOW TEMPORAL BONE COURSE
A three-day practical course in temporal bone dissection will be held in Glasgow
over the week-end 23, 24 and 25 April, 1982. The course will comprise dissection
of the temporal bone integrated with lectures on the indications, techniques and
results of otological surgery together with histopathology of the temporal bone.
This will be supplemented by televised surgical demonstrations.

The course is primarily designed for those in the Registrar and Senior Registrar
Grades and is approved by the Postgraduate Medical Education Committee and
is therefore approved for study leave and expenses.

The course tutors are: Mr. Andrew Baxter, F.R.C.S., Consultant E.N.T.
Surgeon, Stobhill Hospital, Glasgow; Mr. G. G. Browning, M.D., F.R.C.S. Senior
Lecturer, Glasgow University Department of Otorhinolaryngology; and Mr.
Alastair M. Pettigrew, F.R.C.S.

Further details and application forms can be obtained from

Mr. Alastair M. Pettigrew, F.R.C.S.,
Consultant E.N.T. Surgeon
Stirling Royal Infirmary,
Stirling FK8 2AU.
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SEMI-ANNUAL OCULOPLASTIC SURGICAL DISSECTION COURSE

New York, N.Y.

APRIL 28-MAY 1, 1982.

Jointly Sponsored by: New York Medical College, Westchester County Medical
Center, and The Oculoplastic Foundation, Inc. Fee: $650.00. Approved for 40
credit hours. CME in Category I of the AMA's PRA program.

Contact: Ms. P. Tamkin,
c/o Dr. P. Guibor,
630 Park Ave.,
New York, N.Y. 10021,
call (212) 734-1010

UNIVERSITY OF LONDON
THE INSTITUTE OF LARYNGOLOGY AND OTOLOGY

IN ASSOCIATION WITH

THE ROYAL NATIONAL THROAT, NOSE AND EAR HOSPITAL
GRAY'S INN ROAD, LONDON WCIX 8EE

SURGICAL TRENDS
in

PARANASAL SINUS DISEASE
6-7 FEBRUARY 1982

A two-day course of lectures and panel discussions intended for UK accredited
ENT surgeons.

Speakers:

Dr. K. M. Backhouse Clinical Anatomist
Mr. M. Bridger Surgeon
Mr A. D. Cheesman Surgeon
Professor D. F. N. Harrison Surgeon
Mr. R. G. Hughes Surgeon
Dr. B. Kendall Neuroradiologist
Mr. A. G. D. Maran Surgeon
Professor L. Michaels Pathologist

Course organizer: Mr. H. R. Grant

Registration fee: £85 (includes coffee, lunch, tea on
both days, and dinner on the 6th)

Details available from: The Dean's Secretary, Institute of Laryngology and
Otology, 330/332 Gray's Inn Road, London WC IX 8EE
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THE UNIVERSITY OF BIRMINGHAM

FACULTY OF MEDICINE AND DENTISTRY

BOARD OF GRADUATE CLINICAL STUDIES

ADVANCED NASAL SURGERY COURSE

A one-week course on the above subject will be held from Monday 27th
September to Friday 1st October, 1982, at the Birmingham and Midland Ear &
Throat Hospital, Edmund Street, Birmingham B3. The course will largely be
devoted to the surgery of the nasal septum and the external pyramid. There will be
an international panel of guest lecturers. The course will be quite comprehensive
and will include lectures, televised operative demonstrations, films and oppor-
tunities for cadaver dissection.

The University will give assistance in obtaining suitable hotel accommodation
and in addition, a limited amount of accommodation will be available in one of the
University Halls of Residence at an additional cost, for dinner, bed and breakfast.

Enrolment on the course is limited to 30 and early application is advised.
Course fee: £185.00
Enquiries and applications should be addressed to: Mrs. Victoria Gilbert,

Administrative Assistant, Board of Graduate Clinical Studies, The Medical
School, Birmingham B15 2TJ, and accompanied by the course fee. Cheques
should be made payable to the 'University of Birmingham'. Please indicate on
your application if you wish accommodation in a Hall of Residence or in a hotel.

15TH COURSE IN NASAL PLASTIC AND SEPTAL SURGERY

9-12 FEBRUARY 1982

AT THE INSTITUTE OF LARYNGOLOGY AND OTOLOGY

IN ASSOCIATION WITH

THE ROYAL NATIONAL THROAT, NOSE AND EAR HOSPITAL

GRAY'S INN ROAD, LONDON WC1X 8EE

A four-day surgical teaching course in practical rhinoplasty and surgery of the
I septum, including lectures and operations,with an opportunity to assist with the

surgery. There is colour television demonstration of the operations, and video-tape
i teaching sessions with cadaver dissections. The faculty is chosen from recognised
authorities in otolaryngology, general plastic surgery, and oral surgery.*

Course Organiser: T. R. Bull
Registration Fee: £290 (includes coffee, lunch, tea)
•Surgical faculty: T. R. Bull, Michael Hackett,

Professor Malcolm Harris,
Ian Mackay, Claus Walter.

Applications to:
The Dean's Secretary,
Institute of Laryngology and Otology,
330/332 Gray's Inn Road,
London WCIX 8EE.
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INTERNATIONAL MEETING OF THE JOSEPH SOCIETY

THESSALONIKI, GREECE

FACE AND NECK SOFT TISSUE TRAUMA-EARLY AND LATE REPAIR

THIS Meeting will be of interdisciplinary interests and includes lectures, panel
sessions, video/film demonstrations, etc.

Further information, programme, registrations, etc. from:
Tony R. Bull, FRCS, Hon. Secretary,
The Joseph Society,
107 Harley Street,
London Wl
(Telephone 01-935 3171)

TEMPORAL BONE SURGICAL DISSECTION COURSES

OFFERED BY

THE DEPARTMENT OF OTORHINOLARYNGOLOGY

THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN MEDICAL SCHOOL, ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN

MALCOLM D. GRAHAM, M.D.—COURSE DIRECTOR

19-23 APRIL 1982 20-24 SEPTEMBER 1982
14-18 JUNE 1982 8-12 NOVEMBER 1982

THESE Courses will be given in the new Temporal Bone Surgical Dissection
Laboratory of the Department of Otorhinolaryngology and the Kresge Hearing
Research Institute of the University of Michigan.

These intensive one week courses will emphasize the surgical and anatomical
approaches to the temporal bone and will be presented in a manner relevant for
the otologic surgeon, utilizing lectures and videotape presentations of surgical
techniques, as well as temporal bone dissection.

Both mornings and afternoons will be spent in the dissection laboratory,
thereby giving extensive drilling experience in both temporal bone anatomy and
surgical techniques. Lectures and demonstrations will be provided by members of
the faculty of the Department of Otorhinolaryngology and Kresge Hearing
Research Institute, thereby uniquely blending basic science and clinical otologic
instruction. Drill handpieces and dissection instruments will be provided.

The fee for these courses will be $1,000.00 for each physician.
For further information, contact: Malcolm D. Graham, M.D.,

Department of Otorhinolaryngology,
Kresge Hearing Research Institute,
University of Michigan Medical Center,
Ann Arbor, MI 48109, U.S.A.
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FACIAL SOFT TISSUE SURGERY COURSE

15-17 FEBRUARY 1982

AT THE INSTITUTE OF LARYNGOLOGY AND OTOLOGY

IN ASSOCIATION WITH

THE ROYAL NATIONAL THROAT, NOSE AND EAR HOSPITAL
GRAY'S INN ROAD, LONDON WC1X 8EE

A three-day surgical teaching course involving cadaver operations, video-tape
teaching sessions, lectures, operations with an opportunity to assist with the
surgery. Otoplasty, mentoplasty, face incisions and scar revisions are amongst the
subjects to be covered.

Course Organiser: T. R. Bull
Registration Fee: £230 (includes coffee, lunch, tea)

Applications to:
The Dean's Secretary,
Institute of Laryngology and Otology,
330/332 Gray's Inn Road,
London WCIX 8EE.

JAMES YEARSLEY MEMORIAL LECTURE 1982

The Metropolitan Ear, Nose and Throat Hospital announce that the Yearsley
Memorial Lecture will be held in the West Hall of the Royal Society of Medicine,
1 Wimpole Street, London W1M 8AE, on Friday 5 March 1982 at 5.00 p.m.

The Lecturer will be Mr. Tony Bull, and the title of the Lecture will be "Rhino-
plasty: aesthetics, ethics and airway".

THE UNIVERSITY OF BIRMINGHAM
FACULTY OF MEDICINE AND DENTISTRY

BOARD OF GRADUATE CLINICAL STUDIES

COURSE IN CLINICAL OTOLARYNGOLOGY ;

4/5/6 JUNE 1982

A three-day course, suitable for candidates for the Part II DLO and the Final
FRCS(ENT) Examinations, will be held at the Birmingham & Midland Ear &
Throat Hospital, Edmund Street, Birmingham B3 2HH, from Friday 4 to Sunday
6 June 1982.

The fee for the course is £45.00 and applications to attend, accompanied by
the course fee, should be addressed to :

Professor P. G. Bevan
Director
Board of Graduate Clinical Studies
The Medical School
Birmingham B15 2TJ

Cheques should be made payable to the 'University of Birmingham' and
crossed.
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THE THIRD CAMBRIDGE COURSE
IN ADVANCED OTOLARYNGOLOGY

JULY 5TH-JULY 10TH 1982

Course Secretary: P. D. M. Ellis
Ear, Nose and Throat Department,
Addenbrooke's Hospital,
Hills Road,
Cambridge CB2 2QQ

SPEAKERS INCLUDE:
Professor N. M. Bleehen, M. W. M. Bridger, Mary Catterall, A. D. Cheesman,
B. H. Colman, P. D. M. Ellis, J. N. G. Evans, A. P. Freeland, W. P. R. Gibson,
Professor D. F. N. Harrison, J. W. P. Hazell, G. E. Mann, P. McKelvie, D. A.
Moffat, P. D. Phelps, J. L. W. Wright.

THE Third Course will be held at Addenbrooke's Hospital, Cambridge, from
July 5th to July 10th, 1982. Once again the aim is to provide an up-to-date
account of Otolaryngology as practised in the United Kingdom at the present
time. All major areas of the speciality will be included in the programme, which,
it is hoped, will appeal to those in training and to more senior surgeons both
from the United Kingdom and from abroad. Accommodation and meals have
been arranged at Peterhouse and at Corpus Christi College, two of the oldest
Cambridge Colleges.

Course Fee—includes registration, accommodation and all meals.
Consultants and foreign graduates: £200.
United Kingdom junior medical staff: £95.
(Final F.R.C.S. candidates especially welcome).

Further details may be obtained from the Course Secretary.

(The Course is recognised by the Advanced Post-Graduate Training Scheme.)

ANNUAL MID-WINTER SYMPOSIUM ON PRACTICAL SURGICAL
PROBLEMS IN OTOLARYNGOLOGY

SNOWMASS (ASPEN), COLORADO

FEBRUARY 20—FEBRUARY 27, 1982

Sponsored by: Lutheran General Hospital
30 Category I Continuing Education credits.
For registration and travel arrangements contact:
Mr. Richard J. Blarney, CUNARD CRUSADER WORLD TRAVEL, Friary
House 15 Colston Str., Bristol BS1 5AP, ENGLAND.
OR Contact: Robert M. Meyers, M.D.

c/o Office of Continuing Medical Education
Lutheran General Hospital
1775 Dempster Street
Park Ridge, Illinois 60068 USA
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